


• Miss Townsend
• Mr Newbold
• Mrs Walker
• Mrs Smart
• Mr Collins
• Mr Betteridge (attendance)
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• It is crucial for your child to be in school everyday as lessons will be 
directly linked to your child’s success in SATs.

• Sessions will tend not to be repeated as we closer to SATs week and 
therefore it is essential children are in school and working to the best of 
their abilities every day.

• If you struggle with attendance or punctuality, school are able to work 
with you to support with this so please don’t hesitate to discuss this 
further with Mr Betteridge or your child’s class teacher.



• On identified afternoons, at assembly times and during normal lessons, 
we will be delivering short booster sessions to ensure children reach their 
full potential in their SATs.

• These will be English and Maths based.

• These will be tailored very specifically to the needs of the children.

• These will be delivered by members of the year 6 team.

• They will be short ‘pop-up’ styles sessions for small groups of children 
based on a gap in learning we have identified. 

• They will involve all groups of pupils.



• Some children will be invited to after school boosters lead by Mrs Walker. 
There will be a weekly session for maths.

• If your child is selected for these, they have been fortunate enough to be 
given an extra opportunity to support them in achieving the best they can 
do in the SATs test.

• Attendance of these needs to be consistent as they can only be offered to 
small, select group of pupils. Therefore, if a child misses these sessions 
un-necessarily the place may be offered to a different pupil to ensure the 
impact of the sessions is maximised.



• Applications for places should already have taken place. Places are allocated in 
March.

• Transition programs are in place with all local secondary schools.

• Holgate Academy have 3 transition days set at 3rd, 4th and 5th July 2019
• National Academy have 3 transition days set at 3rd, 4th and 5th July 2019

• We liaise with staff from all feeder secondary schools and pass on information 
about attainment, progress, behaviour and work ethic

• Personalised provision packages are being planned for individuals in need of extra 
support with transition – this will be shared once details are finalised.

• We suggest all parents attend the open days/evenings with their child in order to 
ensure you make an informed choice.




